
Recycle Your  
Old LEGOs® Week!
at the Reading Public Museum
SAT. JULY 24 – SAT. JULY 31

Why Donate? Help foster children’s creativity by recycling your 
old LEGOs®! You bring them, and we ship them. Bricks that 
don’t meet the LEGO® standard to be donated, aren’t just 
thrown away. They can sometimes be made into new pieces. 
Pieces that can’t be reused in molding help generate power in 
LEGO® facilities.

You may bring multiple 1 gallon bags. You may also pick up a bag at 
The Museum’s admission desk to put your LEGOs in, beginning the day 
of the first donation day on July 24. 1 bag per child admission. You may 
only receive $1 off admission no matter how many bags you donate.

Through  
Sept. 6, 2021

Bring a one gallon (recycable!) bag of old 
LEGOs and receive $1 off a child’s admission  

For more info visit readingpublicmuseum.org/lego-recycle

Be sure to visit Brick City  
when you donate!


